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Carrier Notification
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Date: November 9, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECS) and Software Vendors

Subject: CLECs – Update to the Electronic Interface Implementation and Upgrade
Communications Plan

This is to advise of an update to the BellSouth Electronic Interface Implementation and Upgrade
Communications Plan.  The revised document will be posted to the BellSouth Interconnection
Services’ Web site on November 15, 2001, at the following address:

http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/carriertypes/lec/html/eiitd.html

Please reference the Change History at the beginning of the document for details.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative or Software Vendor Process Project
Manager with any questions or to request assistance in beginning an implementation and/or
upgrade.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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